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Meeting Minutes Thursday, January 5, 2023, at 9:11 am  

In attendance were Commissioner Scott Burnham, Presiding Commissioner Scott Nelson, Commissioner Ron 

Hook, and Amy Kendall 

Commissioner Hook called the meeting to order. 

Meeting Agenda  

Commissioner Hook made a motion to approve today's agenda. Presiding Commissioner Nelson seconded the 

motion. All are in favor. 

Meeting Minutes 

Commissioner Hook made a motion to approve meeting minutes for Wednesday, January 4, 2023. Presiding 

Commissioner Nelson seconded the motion. All are in favor. 

Business  

Commissioners reviewed board appointments and expirations. Commissioner Hook advised that LEC county 

appointed member will continue to serve for another term. A court order will be presented June 9, 2023. 

Court orders to transfer funds was presented and approved by Commissioner Hook, Presiding Commissioner 

Nelson, and Commissioner Burnham. 

A court order acknowledging receipt of the annual report for Bode Trust for 2022 was presented and approved 

by Commissioner Hook, Presiding Commissioner Nelson, and Commissioner Burnham. 

Ad ourn 
With no further official business on the agenda Commissioner Hook made a motion to adjourn to any unofficial 

business that may develop during the day. Presiding Commissioner Nelson seconded the motion. All are in favor 

to adjourn. Meeting ended at 9:35 a.m. 

Cola Discussion — January 5, 2023, at 10:30 am  

Attendance: Commissioner Ron Hook, Presiding Commissioner Scott Nelson, Commissioner Scott Burnham, Amy 

Kendall, Chief Juvenile Officer Linda Meyer, Judge David Bolander and County Attorney Josh Bachman 

Chief Juvenile Officer Meyer started the meeting explaining her office is staffed with state paid employees and 

county paid employees. Officer Meyer advised that all county and state paid employees received a significant 

raise in November 2022. Upon the request of Officer Meyer, the commissioners agreed to not give county 

juvenile employees a COLA at this time. Meeting adjourned at 10:50 am. 
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